
WEEKEND MASSES 

     ST. JOHN CHURCH        HOLY TRINITY CHURCH  
       1405 FIRST AVENUE                    201 CLARK STREET 
      SATURDAY   4:30 PM                   SUNDAY    9:00 AM 

      SUNDAY      10:30 AM   This Mass Live Streamed  

HOLY FAMILY PARISH 

A Catholic faith community called to serve God and others  
through Eucharist, prayer, education, and daily living of the Gospel values. 

PARISH OFFICE:  201 CLARK STREET, MIDDLETOWN, OH 45042 

(513) 422-0602         www.holyfamilymiddletown.com 

ADORATION POSTPONED 

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION 
ST. JOHN CHURCH  SATURDAY  3:30 PM 

August 1, 2021                              18th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

                                       

                                COMING EVENTS 
 

   

 Annual Parish Golf Outing ….…………........….. Sun Aug 15 
 

 State Rt #122 Clean Up Crew …………...…....…. Sat Aug 28 
 

 SVDP 5th Sunday Collection …...................... Sun Aug 29 
 

 RCIA Informational Meeting ……………....….... Sun Aug 29 
 

 Annual Parish Picnic ….…………………….....…….. Sun Sep 12 

 

 Holy Family Parish  
 28th Annual Golf Outing 

 Sunday, August 15th   
 Wildwood Golf Club 

 Hosted by Fr. John Civille  
 Look for the Registration Form on page 5.  
 Registration deadline - Wednesday, Aug 11th. 

Maintenance Update!  
There are definite signs of progress  

with the tile floor in the St. John Undercroft!  



In Your Prayers Please Remember  
Henry Craycraft and Karen Clemens at Atrium 
Medical Center and Jackie Hagen and Alice 
Brown at Miami Valley Hospital this week.  

Health Ministry: 
5 Sundays in August - 5 Short Stories  
That May Change the Way You Think   

Story 1 - The Black Dot 
A professor gave his students a surprise test – one 
without questions – just a black dot in the center 
of the paper.  He said, “Write about what you see 
there.”  At the end of the class, the professor took 
all the exams and started reading each one of 
them out loud in front of the students.  All of 
them, without exception, defined the black dot, 
trying to explain its position in the center of the 
sheet.  After all had been read the professor  
explained:  “I’m not going to grade you on this,  
I just wanted to give you something to think 
about.  No one wrote about the white part of the 
paper.  Everyone focused on the black dot – and 
the same thing happens in our lives.  We often 
insist on focusing only on the black dot – health 
issues that bother us, lack of money, complicated 
relationship with a family member, disappoint-
ment with a friend.  The dark spots are very small 
when compared to everything we have in our 
lives, but they are the ones that pollute our minds.  
Take your eyes away from the black dots in your 
lives.  Enjoy each one of your blessings, each  
moment that life gives you.  Be happy and live  
a life filled with love!”   Author Unknown    
When we fill our days with gratitude it reduces 
the significance of the negative aspects of our 
lives and allows us to focus on what’s truly  
important.  www.consciouspanda.com 

Daily Scripture Readings  
Daily Scripture Readings  
Mon: Nm 11:4b-15 / Mt 14:13-21 
Tues: Nm 12:1-13 / Mt 14:22-36 
Wed: Nm 13:1-2,25―14:1,26-35 / Mt 15:21-28 
Thurs: Nm 20:1-13 / Mt 16:13-23 
Fri: Dn 7:9-10,13-14 / Mk 9:2-10 
Sat: Dt 6:4-13 / Mt 17:14-20 
Sun: 1 Kgs 19:4-8 / Eph 4:30―5:2 / Jn 6:41-51 

Welcome Back Fr. Rob Jack  
Fr. Rob Jack will be the presider at the 4:30 PM Mass 
Saturday.  Fr. Rob is from Holy Family Parish and he 
attended St. John XXIII and Fenwick.  Currently he’s 
the host of the popular radio program Driving Home the Faith 
which airs from 4 - 6 PM weekdays on Sacred Heart Radio ― 
740AM, 910AM and 89.5FM.  Welcome back Fr. Rob!   

        Tuesday, August 3 

12:10 PM  Mass HT     Jack Wagner 

        Wednesday, August 4  

12:10 PM  Mass HT     Jack & Eileen Kiesewetter - Birthday Rem. 

       Thursday, August 5 

12:10 PM  Mass HT     Steve & Julia Heggi - Birthday Rem. 

        Friday, August 6 

  8:00 AM  Mass HT      Mary Ellen Cole - Birthday Remembrance 

       Saturday, August 7  

  4:30 PM  Mass  SJ     Paula Burke 

        Sunday, August 8    19th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

  9:00 AM  Mass HT     Peggy Schramm - Anniversary Rem. 

10:30 AM  Mass SJ      Rosemary Lyons & Bridgid Lyons  

  Saturday and Sunday - July 31 and August 1 

    4:30 PM Mass   SJ     Charlie Day - Anniversary Remembrance 

    9:00 AM Mass   HT   Calvin & Martha Moon 

  9:00 AM Mass live streamed and available on the website anytime.  

  10:30 AM Mass   SJ     Deceased Members of Lolli Family 

HOLY FAMILY MASS SCHEDULE   

 

Weekly Collections Stewardship  
 

                       Sunday, July 25th    $14,071.50 
 

Thank you for your generous stewardship! 

See the Bulletin in COLOR! 
Go to holyfamilymiddletown.com!  



           How Much Do YOU Know About 
                    the Catholic Faith? 
                  Special “PRAYER” Quiz!  
 

             Find the answers on the last page. 

Missalettes Are Back!  
In accordance with the May 13, 2021 
Worship Together Safely Guidelines 
published by the Archdiocese, missalettes 
are back in the pews.  There you’ll easily 
find the readings, hymns, and Mass prayers. 

Introductions to Sunday Readings 
by Bishop Ken Untener, in collaboration  
with Catherine Haven and Fr. Bill Taylor 

First Reading -  Exodus 16:2-4, 12-15  
The book of Exodus tells of the Israelites’ escape 
from Egypt and their journey to Mount Sinai some 
1,200 years before Christ.  The bread described in 
today’s reading is called manna, a word derived  
from the ancient Hebrew words for “what is this?”  

Second Reading - Ephesians 4:17, 20-24  
In our series of readings from the letter to the  
Ephesians, we have come to a part of the letter  
which gives advice for daily living.  Today’s reading 
describes the effects of baptism.  In the waters of 
baptism, we symbolically die to one way of living  
and rise to a new way of life.  

1. According to St. Augustine, _________________      
is “praying twice”  

       (a)  repeating the same prayer   
       (b)  the rosary 
       (c)  going to two Masses 
       (d)  singing 
 

2.   Which traditional Catholic prayer is associated with      
       a sacrament?  
       (a)  Emancipation Proclamation 
       (b)  Pledge of Allegiance 
       (c)  Act of Contrition 
       (d)  Serenity Prayer 
 

3. Which saint from the Middle Ages is credited with 
introducing the rosary?   

       (a)  Margaret  
       (b)  Dominic 
       (c)  Mother Teresa 
       (d)  Peter 
 

4. The Bible teaches that we should pray __________. 
       (a)  when we need something 
       (b)  before bed 
       (c)  at church 
       (d)  always 
 

5. This prayer, familiar to Catholics, is also prayed by 
many Protestant Christians.  

       (a)  Sign of the Cross 
       (b)  Lamb of God 
       (c)  Our Father 
       (d)  Hail Mary 
 

6.   One of the great obstacles to prayer is __________ .  
       (a)  Netflix  
       (b)  distractions 
       (c)  screaming babies at church 
       (d)  homework 
 

7. Prayer includes both talking to the Lord and  
       (a)  listening to him  
       (b)  having a snack 
       (c)  sleeping 
       (d)  a play date 

American Association of University Women 

AAUW - 65th Annual Used Book Sale 
East Side of Bandanas Italian Eatery 
2204 Central Avenue 
Donations Accepted 
Tuesdays, Thursdays and  
Saturdays 10 AM - 11:30 AM! 

Donations of gently used 
books, children’s books, puzzles, games, CDs, DVDs 
and records are used to promote literacy, recycle, 
and raise money for area scholarships.  The last day 
for donations is Saturday, September 4th.  
More details can be found on the AAUW website 
middletown-oh.aauw.net, on Facebook - AAUW 
Middletown, or email Chris tcbuch@yahoo.com. 
This year’s sale will be held Thursday - Sunday, 
September 9th - 12th with an extra clearance day - 
Saturday, September 18th!  

C A S H  O N L Y!!!  
Thursday, Sept 9th   4 PM - 8 PM     $5 Pre-sale   
Friday, Sept 10th 10 AM - 6 PM 
Saturday, Sept 11th 10 AM - 4 PM 
Sunday, Sept 12th  Noon  - 4 PM     $8 Bag Sale 
Saturday, Sept 18th 10 AM - 4 PM     $4 Bag Sale 



 Open Registration for Fall Classes Now Available  
 Whether you are interested in rigorous intellectual studies, formation for lay ministry, or simply  
 exploring topics of personal interest, your journey begins at Mount St. Mary's Seminary & School of Theology.  
 For more information please contact the Registrar’s Office at 513-233-6118 or registration@athenaeum.edu.  

Congratulations & welcome to these recently baptized children!  

Owen Edward Wolf, son of  
Jeremiah Wolf & Melissa Kahlig Wolf 

Eleanor Frances Gaston, daughter of  
Brian Francis Gaston & Victoria Robinson Gaston  

Andrea Yulieth Bucio-Rivera, daughter of  
Juventino Bucio-Perez & Teresa Rivera-Reyes  

Olivia Jean Bruggeman, daughter of  
Joseph Bruggeman & Allison Kusneske 
Bruggeman and little sister of Marshall 

 Are You Expecting Your First Baby?   
 What an exciting time!  So much to take care of  
 before your due date.… gathering baby clothes  
 and baby gear, taking a childbirth class, and keeping 
 all of your doctor’s appointments.  If you plan to  
 have your baby baptized, why not include the Holy Family Parish    
 Baptismal Preparation Class in your prearrangements?   
 These classes are held quarterly in March, June, September and   
 December.  Just watch future bulletins for the actual date, time   
 and location and simply call the office 422-0602 to register.   

mailto:registration@athenaeum.edu


 

 
 

Holy Family Parish 28th Annual Golf Outing  

Hosted by Fr. John Civille  

Sunday, August 15, 2021     Wildwood Golf Course 

     Four person scramble No handicaps - Calloway Type System 

     Cost of $60/person includes golf, cart, beverages, snacks and   

   dinner along with awards and prizes  

     Shotgun start at 1:00 PM 

  Registration form also available at www.holyfamilymiddletown.com 

Return this registration form with payment for golf and extra dinners  

to the parish office or drop it in the collection basket. 

Contact Cecelia Nenni 513-594-4550 or Cecelia@nenni.com with questions. 

Due to the popularity of this event, registration including payment 

must be received by Wednesday, August 11th!   We hope you’ll join in! 

 

Name _________________________________  Phone ______________ 

 
 

   Golf & Dinner (includes golf, cart, beverages, snacks, dinner) ------- $60.00 
 

   Dinner only --------------------------------------------------------------- $20.00 
 

Make your check payable to Holy Family Golf Outing  
or pay online at www.holyfamilymiddletown.com.  

Click on WeShare Online Giving and look for the Annual Golf Outing box.  
 

 

My foursome is:  1) ME 
 
 
2)_____________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 

3)_____________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 

4)_____________________________________________________________________ 



Retrouvaille… A Lifeline for Married Couples 
Friday - Sunday, September 10th- 12th 

Cincinnati location provided at registration. 
Retrouvaille (ret’ro-vi) offers a welcoming  
and loving space to couples who have been  
living with difficulties in their marriage.   
Retrouvaille offers hope: the hope that it is not  
too late, the hope of a different and better marriage.   
Retrouvaille helps couples to listen, to forgive, to be  
reconciled, and to move into a better future believing 
that God loves them and with His help and their efforts, 
their marriage can be healed.  For more information 
about the Retrouvaille programs call 513-456-5413 or  
to register visit the website cincyretrouvaille.org.  
Retrouvaille - healing for your marriage. 

 Answers to the Special PRAYER Quiz  
 

1. (d)  Music is a priceless treasure in the Church.  The Scriptures include praise and worship songs that date 
back to the days of Moses and King David (see CCC 1156-8).  

2. (c)  Catholics pray the Act of Contrition after they confess their sins in the sacrament of Penance and 
Reconciliation         

3. (b)  The Rosary was revealed in 1208 to St. Dominic by the Blessed Virgin Mary.  Dominic’s preaching 
conversion to heretics was greatly aided by this powerful prayer.  In time, “Medieval piety … developed the 
prayer of the rosary as a popular substitute for the Liturgy of the Hours” (CCC 2678).  Thus the Rosary served 
as a popular prayer for illiterate Catholics of the day who couldn’t pray with the psalms like the monks.  

4. (d) “Rejoice always.  Pray without ceasing” (1 Thessalonians 5:16-17).  
5. (c)  Many Protestant denominations pray the Our Father, as they rely exclusively on the Bible for their 

traditions, because all the Gospels describe how Jesus taught the Our Father to his disciples.  
6. (b)  Distractions show us what occupies our hearts and minds.  These distractions make clear what we need    
       to let go of so that God can be number one in our hearts.  We cannot serve two masters (see CCC 2729). 
7.   (a)  God wants us to talk to him, but he also wants to speak to us so we know how much he loves us.  

Pendleton Art Center First Fridays  
& Second Look Saturdays!  
This Friday & Saturday, August 6th & 7th 
The studios are open for First Friday each month 
from 5:00 to 9:00 p.m. and the following day for  
Second look Saturday 11:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.   
Join us to celebrate arts, fun, and community pride! 

10th Annual Ohio’s Hospice  
of Butler & Warren Counties  
5K Remembrance Walk / Run 
Saturday, August 28th 

8:30 AM Registration  10:00 AM Walk / Run Begins 
North Park - Tamarack Trail, Springboro, OH 45066 
Registration Options:  $25 / Individual Walker 
 $10 / Youth Walker (Age 12 and under)  
 $20 Active Military or Veteran Walker 
Memory Walk Signs are available for $20.  Proceeds 
from the event enable us to provide complimentary 
therapies to our patients and grief support at no  
cost to anyone in the community.  For more details  
contact Sydney Truax STruax@OhioHospice.org. 

20th National Conference for Single Catholics 
Looking for Catholic Community?   
Don’t Know Where All the  
Single Catholics Are Hanging Out? 
Friday - Sunday, August 20th - 22th   
Denver, Colorado  Attend in Person or Virtually! 
This is your chance to connect with like-minded 
singles from all over.  Please join us for dynamic 
presentations by Fr. Nathan Cromly, Fr. Thomas 
Loya, Mary Beth Bonacci and others, as well as  
for music, socials, prayer, fellowship and more!   
For more information and to register, visit our  
website www.NationalCatholicSingles.com or call  
512-766-5798. 

Balloon Animal Artist Wanted! 
Maybe you - or someone you know - 
got really bored during the COVID  
lockdowns and picked up a new skill…?   
If you can make simple twist balloon  
animals and flowers - WE NEED YOU for this year’s 
Parish Picnic.  Please call the parish office 422-0602  
if you’d like to debut your new talents! 






